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Monday 16th September 2024  

                                             

 

 

Dear families 

 

Arbor Parent App 

 

We are pleased to announce that the Arbor Parent App is now live. The app is simple to set up, 

please follow these steps to get started: 

 

1. Download the ‘Arbor Parent App’ on your smartphone or visit the portal via 

https://login.arbor.sc/ 

2. Click the ‘Forgot your password?’ link. 

3. You will receive an email with a link to reset your password. 

4. You will now be able to log-in to the app/portal. 

5. The first time you login, you will be asked to verify your child’s date of birth. 

 

You will be able to view your child’s information, attendance percentage and will see where 

guardian consultations will appear once the appointments go live.  

 

Please navigate to your ‘Notices’ and review your parental consents.  

 

Please contact Mrs Knight in the school office if you have any questions about the app. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Lindsey Hibbert 

Head of School, Iford and Kingston 

 

 

https://plumptonrobins.wordpress.com/
https://login.arbor.sc/

